Open Morning Tours 2024

10.01.24 | 14.02.24 | 13.03.24

We are pleased to announce that we will be
hosting a series of monthly Open Morning Tours
of West Kirby Grammar School in 2024.

We'd like to invite the parents/carers of both
prospective lower school (Year 7) and Sixth Form
(Year 12) students to come along and experience
the fantastic opportunities we have to offer.

Scan to book your place

To book a place on the January, February or
March tour, please visit the link below.

wkgs.org/open-morning-tours-2024
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